
On behalf of H.E. Mr. David Taylor, Ambassador of New 
Zealand to Sweden and the Nordic region, ICC Sweden 
has the pleasure to invite you to a reception celebrating 
the recent entry into force of the EU-New Zealand Free 

Trade Agreement. ICC Sweden is also pleased to inform 
that both trade ministers of Sweden and New Zealand will 

address the event: H.E. Mr. Johan Forssell will give a speech, 
followed by a video greeting by H.E. Mr. Todd McClay.

EVENT DETAILS

Monday, 17 June 2024, 15.30–17.00 
Näringslivets hus, Storgatan 19, Stockholm

New Zealand wine and canapés will be served  
during the event.

 Please note the event has a limited capacity. Should you 
want someone else to represent your organization during 

the event, kindly e-mail kajsa.persson-berg@icc.se.  

Please kindly R.S.V.P. to icc@icc.se by 11 June 2024, COB. 
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